The BHA Buy Down program is funded under a grant by Housing and Urban Development's Community Development Block Grant Program.  The Barnstable Housing Authority is a sub-recipient of the funding though the Town of Barnstable.  Families are drawn from participants of the BHA's family conventional housing program. Criteria for qualification is based on the participant being a tenant in good standing, having a high enough income to support a mortgage, and the interest in pursuing home ownership.  The family's combined income must not exceed 80% of the Area Median Income for the Town of Barnstable in order to be eligible for consideration. Those interested must successfully participate in a First Time Homebuyer’s class and receive their certification.  BHA reimburses the family’s tuition upon submission of their certificate of program completion.  Not all the families contacted have been interested in becoming home owners, some have not had high enough credit scores to become mortgage approved, and some have not accessed a First Time Homebuyer course to start the process.  BHA provides counseling to families who wish to pursue this program.  All participants are given an explanation of the program at the time of their annual recertification.  Applications for the BHA Family Conventional Housing Program are available at the Barnstable Housing Authority office at 146 South Street, Hyannis, MA.  Interested parties may also have an application mailed to them by calling 508-771-7222, or, can download an application by accessing the BHA web site at www.barnstablehousing.org
